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From: Seminole Plumbing <randy@seminoleplumbing.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 11:32 AM 
To: Layman, Karen <Karen.Layman@ct.gov> 
Subject: Randolph Parker P-1 Plumbing Application 
 
Mrs. Layman, 
 
Could the Plumbing board or powers at be please consider my application giving my experience and 14 
years as a licensed master plumber and business owner here in FL? This request comes from the 
rejection concerning the follwing- 

•  

•  

•  

• Lack of required 576 hours of related instruction for P-2/P-1 license type 

• Lack of equivalent out of state license 

 
I understand the lack of my license being equivalent, but wouldn't that be the reason to apply and take the 
examination as I am trying to do? I am not requesting reciprocation of my FL license. It is my 
understanding that both of our states use the same International Plumbing code. I believe the main 
difference being the climate and more protection of plumbing systems due to the colder climate in your 
region.  I am not wanting to open a plumbing shop in CT. I simply have a FL based client who is going to 
build some small agricultural buildings somewhere near Meridian CT. We have done 53 of these same 
building in FL the past 6 years and there will be very little changes in the interior designs and installations. 
I am well aware of the frost line in the region where these will be constructed and required elevations for 
all exterior piping. I would request for the plumbing board to review and take into consideration my 
experience and true intentions with this licensing application. I have applied to GA, AL, and PA for master 
plumbing licenses for this same client with no issues or rejections. GA and AL also use the same PSI 
testing provider as listed on the CT application. I thank you for your time and consideration. I am married 
with 5 daughters, and have 14 employees with families that this particular client has tremendously helped 
me take care of. I am just trying to keep this going for all of us. thank you. 
 
 
 
Randy Parker, Owner 
Seminole Plumbing Inc  
CFC1427640 
8504598212 
www.seminoleplumbing.com 
 
Phillipians 4-13 

 

http://www.seminoleplumbing.com/
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